
Welcoming Back Reception, Y1 and Y6 

 

We have been working hard over the last few weeks 
preparing the school to welcome back children in 
Reception, Y1 and Y6.  

 

Please rest assured that, although school will be a 
different for a while, we will ensure that the children 
are all looked after and cared for. This will be a 
learning curve for us all and together we will work 
make it work.  

 

We would really like to create some displays in school 
of what the children have been doing at home over the 
past few months. If you have any photos you would like 
to share, please email these to the office.  

 

We are really looking forward to seeing some of you 
next week, and hope that very soon we will be able to 
welcome more of you back. 

 

Mrs Jones 



 

 


